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Villa Florentina
1 message

Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us>

Laura Baer <libaer@yahoo.com> Wed, Jan 31, 2018 at 2:33 PM

To: "planning@edcgov.us" <planning@edcgov.us>

To the Planning Commission:

We are writing you in support of Adam and Angela Anderson's wedding venue in Coloma, California. The Villa is a
beautiful wedding venue, which the Andersons purchased as a business venture. The Villa has been a popular site for
weddings due to its location and lovely grounds. It employs local vendors for each wedding and reception.

We know of the efforts the Andersons have made in trying to control the music so as to be in compliance with noise
regulations. They have gone above and beyond in their efforts to placate neighbors. They end the weddings at 9:30.
They changed their speaker system and the direction of their speakers. Unfortunately, all their efforts have not been
enough to stop a few neighbors who persist in their complaints. The Andersons have worked hard to monitor and lower
the sound as much as possible.

Adam Anderson is active in the Chamber of Commerce and other aspects of the community. We salute him and his family
in their efforts to provide Coloma with its only wedding venue, which also brings business to Placerville vendors and
others in El Dorado County. It would truly be a shame if you force the Andersons to shutter a thriving business.

Sincerely,
Joseph R. Baer
Laura |. Baer
Attornies at Law
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